
Reference PO No.:- ZEW/2023-24/02/010B
Project Site :-  Vyanjanam Restaurant 
51,52, Laxman Vihar IInd, electricity board area, 
kunhari, Kota, Kota, Rajasthan, 324008

To,
Zephyr Engineering Works
Kota Rajasthan
15th August, 2023

Dear Mr. Ankit Vijay,
I am writing this letter to extend my appreciation towards successful
installing & completing of 1no. Symphony PAC25U Three Phase
Centralized Air Cooling System with symphony plastic ducts and
accessories on time and that too with great efficacy. The fact and
figures presented by you in the completion of this project is truly
commendable. I really appreciate your efforts and professionalism by
which you have completed the project well on time.
I, once again would like to thank you and congratulate you for your
hard work and dedication. I wish that you continue your spirit in the
upcoming projects also.

Wishing you all the best and good luck ahead and hope to have a long
term association with you.

Yours sincerely,

LETTER OF APPRECIATION


